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McKinlay Shire and Normanton’s Gulf Christian 

College score Govt sports grants 
KAP Leader and Federal Member for Kennedy Hon Bob Katter is pleased the McKinlay Shire 

Council and Gulf Christian College in Normanton have secured funding through the Community 

Sport Infrastructure Grants program. 

McKinlay Shire Council will receive $137,900 for the Daren Ginns Centre Facility upgrade, and the 

Gulf Christian College will receive $50,000 for sport field development.  

“Sport is a fundamental part of Australian society and who we are as a nation, securing funding 

like this is vital in keeping the Aussie spirit alive and encouraging a healthy sports mentality in 

kids,” Mr Katter said. 

“McKinlay Shire Council and the Gulf Christian College will benefit greatly from this, grant 

application processes are not easy and I applaud them for pushing through and successfully 

acquiring these great wins for their community,” Mr Katter said. 

The Government program is designed to support small to medium scale projects up to $500,000 

to improve local community sport infrastructure which will support greater community 

participation in sport and physical activity and/or offer safer and more inclusive community 

sporting hubs. 
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